Dear Families and Friends,
I am writing this week from Washington, where I represented VOICES at the 9/11 Public Discourse Project’s announcement of their second report card on the progress of their recommendations.  The report card shows that we have a long road ahead to ensure the implementation of the vital reforms the Commissioners recommended in their report.  Please read our Legislative update below with information and web links to keep you updated on the status of the government’s efforts to secure America.

VOICES teleconference support group for Adult Children of 9/11 Victims is seeking new members.  The group will meet over the phone every other Tuesday afternoon at 12 noon, with the first meeting on November 1.  Please contact VOICES’ office if you are interested in joining the Adult Children’s Group or any of VOICES thirteen teleconference support groups by calling (203) 966-3911, or toll-free (866) 505-3911.

As Florida braces for the approach of Hurricane Wilma, we hope all of you will take the opportunity to evaluate your own family’s disaster preparedness measures.  To help you get started, VOICES offers an array of readiness information and resources on our website’s Preparedness Page.  As always, feel free to contact VOICES if we can be of any assistance.   
